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Helen Addison
Planning Officer
Torbay Council
Roebuck House
Abbey Road
Torquay TQ2 SDP

Dear Mrs Addison

Demolition of wall in Links Close P/2011/0844

I'am writing to object about the demolition of an ancient wall in Links Close.

The protection of our heritage is under constant threat and the planning application gives no
reason why this demolition is necessary.

It is also part of the wider issue of the significant increase in traffic that this will bring to
roads which are simply unsuitable o handle it.

Yours faithfully
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